
 

Attention all DSB Customers: 

Due to heightened CDC regulations regarding limiting person to person contact, we have determined 
that it is best for our customers and employees to limit DSB banking business to drive-up windows only 
effective Thursday, March 19th. Our KV Banking Center and Tysens Banking Center locations will be 
closed until further notice directing all customers to utilize our DeMotte Main Office and Wheatfield 
location drive ups. Additionally:  

- If you need to conduct loan business please contact your local DSB lender.  

- If you need assistance from our Debit Card Department or New Accounts Department please contact 
DeMotte Main at (219) 987-4141. 

- If need to access your DSB Safety Deposit Box call your local DSB branch directly.  

- As always you can access your account and many banking services through DSB Internet Banking 24/7. 

- All 13 convenient ATMs will continue to be available 24/7. 

- All DSB Night Drops will be available. 

- All DSB location drive up windows will be open for regular business hours, for your location’s hours 
please visit www.netdsb.com/contact/ . 

Our commitment is to continue to serve all DSB customers to the best of our ability during this time and 
always. We thank you for your patience and understanding while we prioritize the health and wellness 
of our customers and employees. As this situation continues to evolve, we will have updates available 
on our website and Facebook page.  

 
 
Please use the list below to contact your local DSB branch as needed: 
Cedar Lake - 219-374-4141 
DeMotte Main – 219-987-4141  
Hebron - 219-996-5811 
Knox - 574-772-3611 
Kouts - 219-766-4141 
Lowell - 219-696-8716 
Morocco - 219-285-2255 
Roselawn - 219-345-4141 
Rensselaer - 219-866-0013 
Wheatfield - 219-956-4141 
 


